
 
 
 
Newsletter 
January 2019 
 
Just a quick newsletter, in case your not on 
social media. 
 

 
 
We would like to invite you to attend this 
upcoming event, meet old and new 
neighbours. 
 
Please reply to this email,   
or SMS 0487 854 439 if you can attend! 
 
For catering purposes​, if you could advise 
number attending, and your preference to 
Vegetarian - Meat or Chicken Curry or all! 
 
Cost is  
$8.00 per Adult 
$5.00 per Child under 7 
 
$3.00 Red Wine or Bubbly 
$1.50 Soft Drink 
 
Bring your own plates and get $1.00 off. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEDS 
 
We were contacted last week by Wendy from 
Govinda Valley, they have been working with 
“Landcare” (Aimee) 
 
Anyhow Aimee was wondering if the 
community would like more involvement from 
them in helping with some bush regeneration 
-ie eradicating weeds. 
 

Is anyone interested in discussing this  and 
being involved- if so please meet us this 

Tuesday (15th)  at 6.30pm  

at the Community Hall. 

Where more can be discussed. 

 

NEXT MEETING 
Tuesday 15th​, we will be having our next Meeting 
also at the Community Hall - commencing at 
7.30pm. 
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